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Pursuant to the “Macron Law”, the Autorité issues recommendations regarding

the establishment of court bailiffs and judicial auctioneers for the years 2020 to

2022.

the Autorité is making new recommendations to encourage the gradual

establishment of new professionals.

Out of the 99 establishment areas across the country, the Autorité has identified

32 free-establishment areas for bailiffs and 3 free-establishment areas for

judicial auctioneers. It recommends establishing 100 new bailiffs and 3 new

judicial auctioneers in private practice by 2022.
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